INTERNATIONAL INDIAN PUBLIC SCHOOL-RIYADH

23 January 2025 REF: [IPS/PRL./24-25/161

Open House for Grades IX, X, and XI

Dear Parents,

Please be informed that the Open House for Grades IX, X, and XI is scheduled for Thursday 6
February 2025 from 8:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m.

We kindly request all parents to attend, collect their ward’s answer scripts, and discuss their
performance with the respective class teachers.

Additionally, to support students in improving their academic performance, remedial classes for
Grade X will be conducted on 30th January, and 2nd, 6th, 9th, and [ 1th February 2025. Students
arc encouraged to avail this opportunity for better preparation.

Your cooperation is highly appreciated.
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